Dear Parents,

It's almost October, that means pumpkins are everywhere! This month, the media center will be hosting a Book Character Pumpkin showcase. This would be great to complete together as a family. You will be supporting your students' understanding of a character as they are learning to describe characters!

## **Directions:**

- 1. Choose your child's favorite book or select one and read it together. If you do not have one, take this opportunity to visit our media center or a book store. Pick your favorite character from the book.
- 2. Use decorations, paint, glue, and any other materials to turn your pumpkin into the character you choose. Be creative! Please DO NOT use real pumpkins. These will rot and smell! Please only use fake pumpkins. they can be found at craft stores.
- **3. Then**, send your complete pumpkin to the media center to earn a prize!

Please send in your pumpkin and book (if possible) between September 15 - October 15. We will be displaying all pumpkins in the media center and on the news show!



